
 

 

September 25, 2025 

 

TO:  REGIONAL PLANNING ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

FROM:  JAY SCHLOSSER, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT:  OCTOBER 1, 2025, MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
The meeting of the Regional Planning Advisory Committee (RPAC) scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 1, 2025, has been cancelled.  
 
The Cancellation Notice and information items can be found on the Kern COG website: 
 
https://www.kerncog.org/rpac-meetings/ 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting is November 5, 2025. 
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